
From: Willoughby Civic League <willoughbycivicleague@gmail.com>
Date: February 16, 2024 at 1:21:42 PM EST
To: Mayor <mayor@norfolk.gov>, "Thomas, Martin" <martin.thomas@norfolk.gov>,
courtney.doyle@norfolk.gov, mamie.johnson@norfolk.gov, john.paige@norfolk.gov,
thomas.smigiel@norfolk.gov, "McClellan, Andria" <Andria.McClellan@norfolk.gov>,
danica.royster@norfolk.gov
Cc: Elizabeth Dowgiello [Personal Email Removed]
Subject: Lambert's Point

The Willoughby Civic League recently had a guest speaker who spoke about the future of
Lambert's Point as a possible park.  This is a great space for the public to enjoy the view of the
Elizabeth River and the marine traffic traversing the river.  This location gives fantastic views
of the Elizabeth River, the Lafayette River, Craney Island and Tanner Point.  The public can see
the container ships being loaded and various naval ships that traverse the Elizabeth River. 
Nowhere else in Norfolk offers these views.  This needs to stay a green space open to the public
as a city park. Once these green spaces are lost to the public the citizens have lost a valuable
resource.

The Willoughby Civic League endorses the use of the land at Lambert's Point as a city park.

Thank you ,
Rusty West
President - Willoughby Civic League
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